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GENERAL MEETING
1300 Hrs (1 pm) SATURDAY
MARCH 6
FOLLOWED BY A
B.B.Q. AT
SHELLEY BEACH AT 1600 Hrs

The next GENERAL MEETING will be held at the S.E.S.
building at 1 pm next Saturday, March 6. This will be
followed by a family BBQ at Shelley Beech at 4 pm.

Ian, VK2XU, will be giving a demonstration of the new
Kenwood TS 50 Transceiver immediately following the
business part of the G.M..

If you can't attend the G.M. then why not bring your
spouse and family to the BBQ. There are open BBQ's at
the Beach and these will be hot and ready for use, so bring
your best bangers, steak, onions, etc. Naturally the BBQ
will be subject to the weather, only RAIN will stop play.

Whilst the men are nattering over the G.M. the out-of-
town ladies are invited to spend the afternoon up until
3.30, with Pat Edmondson XYL of Charles VK2FSH.
The address is Lot 7 Willow Crescent, PMQ., which is
the last turning off to the left going out of PMQ on the
Hastings River Drive.

The Annual General Meeting

For those of you that were unable to attend the AGM the
following officers were elected to the Executive Committee.

President: Tracy Dignum VK2GTM

Vilce President: Charles Edmondson VK2FSH

Secretary: Will Jamieson VK2XXU

Treasurer: Kevin Coulter VK2MAM
New Classes for the Novice licence commenced in
February.

The Field Day this year will be held at the Wauchope
Show Ground over the Queens birthday in June.
Volunteers are needed to ensure this is as successful as
previous Field Days.

ON AIR MEETINGS

Don't forget, every Wednesday evening at 20.00 (8pm),
there is a net on 3597.5 SSB. Lets have more
participants please. With over 60 members in the Oxley
district, its distressing to see only 3 or 4 stations join the
net. Its a little late at night for some of you, but surely
the younger members can stay up for a while to say hello.

REPEATERS

As well as a VHF and UHF FM repeater, we now have a
Digipeater on 145.875 MHz active from Middle Brother
Mountain. Now you have a gateway North, South and
West. The VK2ATM-1 BBS has been updated and if you
have packet it is suggested you check there for your

mail and information on ORARC news.



